Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE: 24.11.23

This week in Caterpillars Class we

+ Re-created the story “Three billy goats gruff’ and made our own
bridge.

+ Made explosive volcanos with bi-carb and vinegar.

+ Went exploring using brushes to search for fossils and dinosaur
bones.

+ Made pasta necklaces working on counting and our fine motor
skills to thread the pasta onto the string.

+ Have been working on putting our shoes and coats on
independently

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be...

+ Reading the story “Zog’ and recreating it using props.

+ Doing a ‘dancing raisin’ experiment.

+ Making a volcano.

+ Working on our listening and attention, following instructions by

|\

copying beats the teacher makes using instruments.

Home learning :

To support the children with listening and attention can they copy a
beat you tap out and can they tap out a beat for you to copy.
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We are inviting the children to wear a Christmas

jumper to nursery on

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th December to
raise money for the Save the Children’s charity.

We will be having our end of term Christmas party
on Wednesday 20th December

Non-session children invited in at 10:30

All children will finish at 12:30.




Christmas
Singzazlieng

Monday the 18th December

- Please can we ask that non-session

children are dropped into the nursery
at 10:00am.

- Doors to the church will open from
10:00am

- No outfits needed

- Songs will last for about 20 minutes
and everyone is invited to the church

hall afterwards for mulled wine and
mince pies.



